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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Y1 Visit to Butterfly World – Tuesday 17th May 2022 
 
As part of our Science topic on Life Cycles this term, Year 1 will be visiting ‘Butterfly World’ at Preston Park, 
Stockton, on Tuesday 17th May. We will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning to school for 3.00pm. 
We will be travelling by coach.   
 
The main focus of the trip will be to see first-hand the various stages of the lifecycle of a butterfly and to 
observe butterflies in a safe environment. We will have an educational talk from the staff at Butterfly World 
and some free time to explore the woodland walk.   
 
Important information: 

• Your child will need to wear their school uniform and suitable outdoor shoes ( such as trainers) 

• Your child will require a packed lunch, including a drink, and an extra bottle of water. Please 
indicate on the return slip below if you would like school to provide a packed lunch for your 
child. 

• You child will need to carry their own belongings in a named back pack.  

• In the event of good weather your child will need a sun hat and to have sun cream applied at home 
in the morning.  

• In the event of cold or wet weather your child will need suitable outdoor clothing!  
 
Please complete and return the attached slip to the school office by Friday 6th May 2022 
 
A voluntary contribution towards the costs of the trip would be appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Wilkinson and Mrs J Regnart 
Year 1 Class Teachers 
   --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Y1 Visit to Butterfly World Tuesday 17th May 2022 
 

Name of child…………………………………………………. Year 1 
 

I give permission for my child to attend Butterfly World 
 

                               I require a school packed lunch for my child. 
 

Signed Parent/Carer………………………………………………………………….. 
Please return the consent slip to the school office by Friday 6th May 2022 
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